
Welcome to 2025!

Happy New Year!!

Your 2025 RBWC Board is excited and ready to get to work for you.
So, be on the lookout for lots of great events and information.

To stay in the loop, be sure you are regularly logging in to the Club
Website so you can enjoy all the great things that will be
happening in 2025.

If you don’t have your login credentials, please send a request to
RBWC.Webmaster@gmail.com and they will be happy to help.

Now is the time of year to nominate charities you would like to see
us support in 2025 and to renew your membership. Please take a
minute to check out the information below.

Also, mark February 4th on your calendar for the first General
Meeting of the year.  Details coming to the website shortly!

Stay warm and we will see you soon!
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2025 Membership Renewal

Don’t miss out on all the fun & learning that
2025 is going to bring!

Renew your membership before February 1st to
avoid having your access to the newsletters and

website suspended.

Dues for 2025 are $30 and can be renewed by
Clicking Here.

Questions?
Contact Treasurer Trish Dianetti at

RBWC.Treasurer@gmail.com

https://rbwclub.com/membership-renewal/
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A Call for 2025 Charitable Donation Nominations!

As we are currently deep in the giving season, one thing we all
know is RBWC does an amazing job to give all year long through
fundraising and in-kind donations. This year we would also like to
include one or two volunteer opportunities where we give of our
time. We are looking forward to hearing about your ideas and how
we can make an impact on our local community and charities
through our giving!

Now is the time to submit your organization for consideration or
vote on past organizations that you would like to retain in the
consideration list to be voted on by the board for 2025. All
nominations should be submitted by Clicking Here and must be
received by 1/24/2025.  For additional information, please contact
Charity Director, Amanda Looney, at RBWC.Charity@gmail.com.

Please note, organizations eligible for consideration must be local (Monroe or
Loudon County) 501(c)(3) non-profits and sponsored by an RBWC member.

As always, we appreciate your support and know that our giving
will continue to grow as we share the heart of our community!
Thank you!

https://rbwclub.com/2025-charitable-nomination/
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G E T  Y O U R  D A N C I N G  S H O E S  O N !

Intro to Ballroom Dance

Two left feet? We Can fix that!!

There are just a few

days left  to register,

so don’t  wait.

Open to RBWC members
and their partners only.

Last Day to RSVP is
January 7th.

$60 per Couple

TO REGISTER 

Questions?
Contact Cindy Willbee at

 RBWC.LearningLabs@gmail.com

Join us at the C.A.C for a 6-week
Introduction to Ballroom Dance!

https://rbwclub.com/introduction-to-ballroom-dancing/
mailto:RBWC.LearningLabs@gmail.com


Tuesday, February 4th
General Meeting


